
From: Jessica Coltrane
To: nicholas.b.mccraw@gmail.com
Subject: Ellie Jean Project
Date: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 2:20:37 PM
Attachments: Town of Robbins Park Rendering.png

image001.png
Town of Robbins Rendering 2.png

Blake,
Thank you for attending the game Friday evening! As promised, here is just a sample of what we are
looking at building here in Robbins. We hope we have raised enough awareness to be able to get
some donors in here or legislators on our side to assist us in building this playground. You also
inquired about budget and including the special mulch the cost came in around $300,000.
If you need any information I may have missed just let me know! Thanks again and have a great
week!
Thank you!
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